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Bay Street Extension Project 

Background/History 

•  Bay Street from US 41 to Honore Ave. is in the County’s 
Future Thoroughfare Plan and has been included since 
before the Park Trace Subdivision was developed. 

•  Classified as a 4-lane Major Collector 

•  Agreement with Palmer Ranch Developer to design/
permit/construct the extension of Bay Street from Pine 
Ranch East Road to Honore Ave. 

•  Original Builder/Developer of Park Trace Subdivision set 
aside the needed road right-of-way for the Bay Street 
Extension. 

2 



Bay Street Extension Project 

Coordination with Park Trace: 

•  Sept. 2015 – initial contact received from Park Trace 
requesting consideration for a buffer wall 

•  Sept. 2015 – Oct. 2016 – several communications regarding 
draft Wall Maintenance Agreement. 

•  Oct. 2016 – Park Trace representative notified the County 
they could not accept maintenance responsibility for the 
proposed wall. 

•  Nov. 2016 – Jan. 2017 – County received a few emails from 
various residents with questions about the proposed wall 
and other possible opportunities 
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Bay Street Extension Project 

Bay Street Extension Plans: 

•  Design Plans completed.  Awaiting final permit approval. 

•  Construction should start in 2017. No start date yet. 

•  Review road alignment. 
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Bay Street Extension Project 
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Bay Street Extension Project 

Thank You! 

Questions???? 

8 


